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RE: Recycling Muiti-Unit

Good afternoon Community Pariner,

} am reaching out today to notify you of a change that wifl be happening with your
current community recycling bin that is serviced at your location. Currently the 40-cyd
Multi-Sort unit is serviced by the Hancock County Solid Waste Management District's
Recycling Program. The Board of Hancock County Commissioners, who oversee the
Hancock County Solid Waste Management District, are making changes to the recycling
program that will eliminate the use of these large containers so you will see changes at
your collection site over the pnext 5-15 days. There may be brief disruption in service
however the plan is to have all units updated with containers no later than June 7,
2024. We are excited about these changes and encourage you to continue to support
our local community and the recycling efforts.

The Hancock County Commissioners have contracted with Rumpke to provide a
collection service that will replace the existing unit on your property. The current blue
recycling unit will be removed and replaced with 2-4 single stream 8-cyd collection bins
per 40-cyd unit on your site. These new collection bins do not require recyclers to
separate the materials for donation and will be serviced by Rumpke. The Hancock
County Solid Waste Management District will still oversee the program yet we are
confident that these units will be serviced timely and regularly by the 3"_party contractor
reducing the onsite debris and contamination. This change in service will be a benefit to
your property's appearance as well as improve the resident’s ability to recycle more
requiarly when using the collection bin.

Thank you in advance for your patience and understandirig during this transition. With
your continued support we believe this program will grow and protect our environment.

We look forward to continually working with you to provide recycling opportunities for
our neighbors.

Respectfully
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Courtney B. Comstock,
Hancock County Solid Waste Management District



